
National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Public Consultation Notice
In accordance with Section 229 of the National Information and Communications Technology 
Act, 2009 (“the Act”), NICTA hereby give notice to conduct public consultation on the following 
draft technical regulatory instruments;

1. Signaling Point Code Guidelines,
2. Controlled Customer Equipment Guidelines; and,
3. Deployment of Communications Tower Guidelines.

The public consultation process will be conducted over a period of six (6) weeks, commencing 
from the release of the three (3) instruments on June 30th, 2021. 

Copies of the instruments can be obtained from the NICTA Head Office located at Section 43, Lot 
19 & 20, Frangipani Street, Hohola, Port Moresby or downloaded from the NICTA Public Register 
at www.nicta.gov.pg, or requested through emailing erpconsultation@nicta.gov.pg 

NICTA invites stakeholders and interested parties to consider and comment on the consultation 
instruments. All written submissions should be submitted to: the NICTA Head Office or emailed 
to erpconsultation@nicta.gov.pg and must be received by noon on Friday August 6th, 2021.

Copies of the submissions received will be published in NICTA’s Public Register consistent with 
the requirements as prescribed under subsection 229(3) of the NICTA Act.

Additional information on the procedure to make submissions to NICTA is set out in the ‘Guideline 
on the Submission of Written Comments to Public Consultations and Public Inquiries’, which is 
also available on the NICTA Public Register.

Authorised by: 
Kila Gulo Vui

Chief Executive Officer


